
YOUTH NEWS: 

Sunday, May 14
th

: Due to Mother’s Day, there will be no youth meetings. 
 

Wednesday, May 17
th

, 4:00 P.M. – Jr. Chi Rho will meet at the church. 

 

Friday, May 19
th

, 7:30 A.M. – Breakfast Club will meet at the church. 

************************************************************************** 

CHILDREN’S CHURCH 

There will be no Children’s Church Sunday, May 14
th

. 

 

Green Chalice News You Can Use: Kudos to all that participated in the plant exchange and 

the recycling bin campaign.  The Earth appreciated your creation stewardship!  If you are 

interested in getting one of the newer recycling bins, please call Central Kentucky Hauling at 

866-587-7170.  Let them know if your current bin is damaged.  Remember, Green Chalice 

has not found a free, ethical recycling vendor for televisions or computer monitors.  Please 

do not bring these to church.  Best Buy will recycling most electronics for free but requires a 

$25 fee for each television and computer monitor with a limit of two per household per day. 

 

 

A Roster and Contact Information Update for 2016-2017 will be prepared in May.  

All of our church family is encouraged to contact Kathy Brown or Jane Stritesky with any 

changes to your contact information. This will enable us to update our roster with new 

addresses and phone numbers 

 

HARRISON COUNTY HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATE RECOGNITION 

Sunday May 21
st
 we will recognize our 2017 Harrison County High School graduates during 

the worship service. Please contact the church office if your graduate will participate. 

 

 

HIGH GRADUATES AND COLLEGE GRADUATES 

If you have a college graduate or any other high school graduate (other than HCHS), please 

let the church office know so they can be listed in the next newsletter.  

 

MORNING CIRCLE OUTING 

Meet at the church at 8:30 A.M.  Tuesday, May 16
th

 for a trip to Rockcastle River Trading 

Post, operated by Jon Carloftis and family. The setting is beautiful and the gift shop has 

many unique items to entice you. Reservations have been made at Berea’s famous Boone 

Tavern for lunch. We hope to have many “takers” for this outing. Jim Snodgrass will drive 

the van, but several more may want to go by car. More info? Call the church office,  

234-5332. 

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

A note of sympathy is sent to Blanche Asbury and family in the death of her sister Goldie 

Harney. Mrs. Harney died May 5, 2017. 

 

An expression of sympathy is sent to Vicki Northcutt, Karen Mink and Mary Charles Coy 

and their families in the death of their mother Joanne Tolle. Mrs. Tolle died April 30, 2017. 

 

----Tim Teater is recuperating from open heart surgery….Elizabeth Tanner is recuperating 

from cataract surgery….Peggy Dunn is at Cedar Ridge for recuperation….Connie Kennedy 

is at Cedar Ridge…. 

 

********************************************************************* 

NOTE OF APPRECIATION 

“Thank you for all the food, cards, prayers, support that you have given me the last few 

months. Words cannot express how much your support is appreciated.” Ruth Hatterick 

 

FLOWERS 

An arrangement of flowers was placed in the sanctuary Sunday, May 7
th

 given in memory of 

Steven Dearborn. The flowers were given by Gary & Susan Dearborn, Kenny, Stacy, Eric, 

Evan & Eli Dearborn, A.J., Mary Beth, Jackson & Kate Donovan. 

 

BLESSING OF CHILDREN SERVICE  

Our Blessing of Children Service will be held Sunday, May 14
th

. If your family would like to 

participate, please contact the church office. 

 

RELAY FOR LIFE WEAR PURPLE COMMUNITY DAY 

Harrison County Relay for Life Community “Wear It Purple Day” will be Friday, May 12
th

. 

Join us in wearing purple in supporting the fighters, admiring the survivors, honoring the 

taken and never, ever giving up hope. 

 

HELPING HANDS 

Helping Hands will meet at the church at 9:00 A.M. Saturday, May 13
th

. If you have a project 

for this group, please contact Louis Kendall or the church office. 
 

BARNABAS TEAM MEETINGS 

Barnabas Team # IX will meet Sunday, May 14
th

. Elders are Susan Dearborn, Bill 

Helsabeck, Debbie Kendall and Allen Maples. 

 

Barnabas Team # X will meet Sunday, May 21
st
 & 28

th
. Elders are Victor Colvin, George 

Jacobs and Ann Owsley. 
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MAY BIRTHDAY CALENDAR 

(May 12
th

-31
st
) 

May 12
th

: Larry Bishop, 

Mattie 

Ammerman,  

John A. Feeback,  

♥M/M John Lair 

May 13
th

: Ruth Smith,  

Ben VanHook, 

Macy Yearsley 

May 15
th

: Mary H. Partin 

May 17
th

: Gary Dearborn 

May 18
th

: Allen Maples, 

Laura B. Ledford 

May 19
th

: ♥M/M Jamie 

Benson 

May 20
th

: Susan Dycus,  

  ♥M/M Kenny Ross 

May 21
st
: Whitney Taylor 

May 22
nd

: Liza Gossett,  

Simon Jenkins 

May 24
th

: Ruth Cook,  

J.D. Kendall,  

Scott Kendall,  

Mark Wiley,  

Anthony Little 

May 25
th

: Chelsea Hendricks 

May 26
th

: Faith Ann Owsley, 

Charles Swinford 

May 27
th

: ♥M/M Gary 

Brunker 

May 31
st
: Kelly Kendall, 

  Terry Johnson 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Larry Bishop, Minister 
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Brad Allison, Youth Director 

Pam Henson, Choir Director/Pianist 
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Minister’s Message:  

        I appreciate your comments regarding Sunday’s sermon on community. Our 

main springboard was a quote from one Howard Thurman. Thurman suggests to us, 

“The moving finger of God in human history points ever in the same direction, there 

must be community.” We realize that without community our lives would be nowhere 

as fulfilled as they are now.  We are so appreciative of the relationships that are so 

meaningful to each and every one of us.  In fact here at Cynthiana Christian Church, we 

oftentimes refer to ourselves as “A People Who Care.” 

      What makes a community is an environment where everyone feels a sense of 

purpose, where the opinions of all are extremely valued.  That is why I am asking you 

to make sure you have shared your opinion regarding our upcoming capital campaign.  

Our working partner, the Board of Church Extension, needs to hear from you by 

Sunday, May 14
th

.  You can turn in your paper copy of the survey in a box that will in 

the sanctuary this Sunday. You can also fill out an online survey, 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Z3GFLKT.  Please note, if you fill out the paper 

survey, you do not fill out a paper copy of the survey. Also, one person per family unit 

is to fill out the survey. Copies of the survey will be available at the church this Sunday.  

   I ask you to please make this a priority in the next couple of days. If you have 

questions, feel free to call the church office.  Or you can also contact one of the capital 

campaign members, whose names have been provided for you at several different times. 

We need each of you to share in this opportunity, please let your voice be heard.  I am 

confident that this is such an important issue for our beloved church that you will 

faithfully respond.   

 

       ………Larry 

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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